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Panama, October 8, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Alberto Diamond 
Superintendent of Banks 
Superintendency of Banks of Panama 
 
 
Dear Mr. Diamond: 
 
Best regards. 
 
We wish to inform you hereby, that Foreign Check No. 2031 dated September 30, 
2013, issued by Capitales Fijos-Miami to the order of Amaury Rodríguez in the 
amount of US$12,700.00 (Twelve thousand seven hundred dollars and 00/100), is 
missing.  
 
We would appreciate your taking notice of the above and informing all banks of the 
marketplace forthwith. 
 
We appreciate your support. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
(Signed) 
Javier Gallardo 
General Manager 
 
c.c.: Joana Adames – Compliance Officer 
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